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Years 5 & 6 Class Trip: Tuesday 26th November 2024 – Kent Life- World War II Day 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

The topic for terms 1 and 2, in Class Four, this year is ‘Britain at War’ which teaches children about 

the causes, events and consequences of the First and Second World Wars, the influence of new 

inventions on warfare, how life in Great Britain was affected and the legacy of the wars in the post-

war period. In order to enhance children’s engagement in this exciting topic, a trip has been planned 

for the class to participate in Kent Life’s World War II Day.  

 

We will travel by coach to Kent Life and return in time for our usual pick-up routines. Children are 

encouraged to dress up in costume to enter the spirit of the day, however warm clothing and suitable 

footwear is still required. Dressing up is not essential, so if your child does not wish to dress up, normal 

school uniform will need to be worn. Children will need to bring a packed lunch and their water bottle 

(no glass bottles or fizzy drinks). If your child is eligible for FSM and require a packed lunch for the 

trip, please could you inform the office, by the 15th November, so we can arrange a lunch for them. 

Unfortunately, we won’t have time to visit the gift shop on this occasion, so your child does not need 

to bring any money on the trip.  

 

If your child requires medication during the day, please ensure a medication form (available from the 

School Office) is completed and the medication is in its original packaging with your child’s name clearly 

stated on it.  

 

This is an incredibly exciting experience for your child, so to cover both the cost of the trip and travel 

to Kent Life, we kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £20.00 per child. Please make payment via 

the Arbor App/Portal. A big thank you to our PTA who are contributing towards the cost of the 

transport for this trip too. 

 

Your consent for external trips has already been given via Arbor, and this will be confirmed when you 

make payment. Please do ensure that all your contact details are up-to-date on Arbor. To determine 

the viability of this trip we require payment to be made by 15th November 2024. If you have any 

concerns or issues with making payment please contact the School Office as soon as possible for 

support. Should we not receive enough voluntary contributions, this trip will unfortunately not take 

place.   

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

Miss Chloe Debling  

Class 4 Class Teacher 


